
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
June 2, 2023
For more information, contact:
Rob Kleman
rob@oshkoshchamber.com

The Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce Hires Brianna Gonnering as Special Events Coordinator 

OSHKOSH (June 2,2023) — The Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce is excited to welcome Brianna 
Gonnering as its new Special Events Coordinator. Gonnering is a recent graduate from the 
University of Wisconsin Oshkosh where she obtained her bachelor’s in communication studies. 
Before coming to the Oshkosh Chamber, Gonnering was an intern for SECURA Insurance where 
she focused on performance development. She helped associates achieve their career goals, 
build their network and lead ideas with confidence.

“We are very excited to have Brianna joining our team,” said Rob Kleman, President & CEO at 
the Oshkosh Chamber. “She brings with her a positive attitude and a fresh perspective.”

Gonnering will be directly responsible for the planning and execution of chamber events, 
including Business After Hours, AM Oshkosh, seminars, the Business Expo, golf outings and 
more.

About the Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce 
For more than 100 years, the Oshkosh Chamber of Commerce has served as the advocate and 
guardian of business and industry to support the thriving Oshkosh and northeast Wisconsin 
region. As a five-star accredited Chamber of Commerce, our non-profit represents over 900 
members, from small businesses to international corporations. 
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